
Aero Healthcare to Debut ‘Breakthrough’ Tourniquet at Shot Show 2020 
 

Aero Healthcare, a leading provider of first aid and medical equipment, is to debut the new RapidStop 
tourniquet at the SHOT Show in Las Vegas, between 21-24 January 2020. 
 
Researched and developed at MIT, with input from military personnel, physicians and paramedics, the 
RapidStop tourniquet features a number of technical innovations for fast and easy self-administered 
occlusion in the event of a serious limb injury.  
 
Steven Santos, Global Sales Manager at Aero, said:  
 
“It took several years of global research and development to master the design of the RapidStop 
tourniquet. Its unique buckle and ratchet system, patented rapid cinch technology, and the three-step 
application process makes it one of the fastest and smoothest tourniquets on the market. This 
tourniquet is an essential life saving device for men and women in today's society. 
 
“We are extremely excited to confirm our attendance at the SHOT Show in January and look forward 
to showing why the RapidStop tourniquet and hemostatic bleeding range should be part of the 
standard equipment for military personnel, law enforcement officers, firefighters, emergency services 
personnel, first responders and civilians in high-risk employment or recreation. It really is a 
breakthrough for self-administered occlusion.” 
 
Winner of an MIT Soldier Design Competition and proudly made in the USA, the RapidStop tourniquet 
will be showcased at booth 61621 on January 22nd 2020 and displayed in the SHOT Show new 
product showcase throughout the duration of the show. 
 
To find out more about the Aero RapidStop, visit ​us.rapid-stop.com​.  
 
About Aero Healthcare USA: 
 
Aero Healthcare is a leading global provider in the healthcare, first aid and first response markets. 
With operations in the USA , UK, Europe, and Australasia. Aero works with emergency services, law 
enforcement and local governments to provide quality first aid equipment and consumables that treat 
the wounded and save lives.  
 
For further information, visit: ​aerohealthcare.us.com 
 
For further information contact: 
Ron Macgregor | Rapidstop Category Manager  
E: ron.m@aerohealthcare.us.com 
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